
The COVID-19 Related Leaves and Job Protections Guidance for Policy-Covered and Represented Staff 
Employees has been removed. It has been replaced with the COVID-19 Related Leaves Guidance for 
Policy-Covered and Represented Staff Employees.  

Please contact your local Human Resources representative if you have questions. 

https://www.ucop.edu/human-resources/_files/covid-19_related_leaves_guidance_for_chros.pdf
https://www.ucop.edu/human-resources/_files/covid-19_related_leaves_guidance_for_chros.pdf

